
-----Original Message----- 
From:   
Sent: 14 July 2019 14:07 
To: SPOC PCC <PCC@humberside.pnn.police.uk> 
Subject: Re: Freedom of Information Request re Common Purpose Training 
 
Dear SPOC PCC, 
 
Can you please confirm whether Keith Hunter, the Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside, 
is a Common Purpose graduate and if so which course did he attend? 
 
Yours sincerely, 
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